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The Third Trimester at LBMS was full of accompishments, recognition and successes:
  

1)       Aaron Mathews, first year teacher at LBMS, was the KLDR Teacher of the month (April) 
2)       LBMS Resurrected the Middle School Track Program.  We had 28 participants this season.  That is an increase 

of 22 participants from 2008 
3)       Miranda Stiles – Rotary Student of Year for LBMS 2009 
4)       We celebrated an excellent year with our discipline.  150 students went to The Family Fun Center to celebrate 

never having a lunch detention or referral all year long. 
5)       Tyler Bethke and Kristina Thomas got bikes for perfect attendance all year.  Each student also received a helmet 

and bike lock as well.  These were presented in an all school assembly on June 8th. 
6)       LBMS students raised $586.25 in Pennies for Peace drive in Afghanistan 
7)       Discipline data shows continued improvement in student positive choices and success for PBS.  PBS has been a 

huge success in the Illinois Valley! 
8)       LBMS Football players will don new football uniforms for the 2009 season.  Fundraisers and donations have 

made it possible to purchase 40 new jerseys, pants, shoulder pads and 20 new helmets. 
9)       Liam Dwyer, 6th grader at LBMS, is the 1st place regional spelling bee champion.  Congratulations Liam!!! 
10)   We have 4 students the placed 2nd in the Oregon State History Day competition.  There efforts have landed them 

in the National Competition in Washington D.C. next week.  Elizabeth Jenkings, Natane Stewart, Kelley Armijo 
and Alex Manninen. 

11)   Community member, Michael Day, donated 20 bicycles to students in need at LBMS. 
12)   LBMS had a tremendous turnout for the Cinco de Mayo Family Celebration.  We served enchiladas, bean and 

rice and LTA had activities for parents and their students to participate in 
13)   The combined IVHS and LBMS marching band finished 2nd in the Annual Boatnik Parade.  This is the 2nd runner 

up trophy the IV Music Program has received.  The finished 2nd to Grants Pass Marching band last year as well. 
14)   We graduated 77 students on June 8th.  The weather was 75 degrees, slight wind and Mr. Dan Huber-Kantola 

was the guest speaker.  It was a wonderful event. 
  
  
Sincerely 
  
Damian Crowson 
Principal 
LBMS 


